Salhouse Primary School
Headteacher: Ms Julie Church

Cheyney Avenue | Salhouse | Norwich | NR13 6RJ | 01603 720402
email: office@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk web: www.salhouseschool.co.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

WOW! A week has flown by and the children have settled in well. They are beginning to learn new routines and
settle into the wider school environment and community.

To help with our transition process, we would appreciate some feedback on how you think it has been for your
child and yourself. We would be grateful if you could fill in the slip below with a star and a wish.

In addition, we would like to invite you into our classroom on Friday 28" September from 2.15pm until 2.45pm.
During this time, you will be able to see your child’s work, access Tapestry learning journal using our school
laptops, meet your child’s classmates and ask any questions you may have. Please fill in the second slip and
return to school by Thursday 27" September.

Many Thanks

Mrs Beavis

Coots Class Teacher

Salhouse Primary School

Cheyney Avenue | Salhouse | Norwich | NR13 6RJ | 01603 720402
office@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk www.salhouseschool.co.uk

Coots Open Afternoon

will/ will not be able to attend Coots Open Afternoon on
Friday 28™ September from 2.15pm — 2.45pm
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